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First name: Wade

Last name: Mcguyer

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I have been coming as a guest at Holland Lake Lodge for the last 15 years.  It's truly a special place.

We love how Christian runs it, but we also understand that it is not a viable business with his limited sources of

income with the 6 old cabins and 9 "shared bath" lodge rooms.  I have looked up information about Powdr and

am impressed of what they stand for.  Their improvement plan is impressive and exciting for the Lodge.  We

really appreciate that they seek to make it sustainable and yet respect its history.  Please accept this letter of

support of their endeavors.  

Thank you. 


